
UPCOMING WORKS
In the next period we will be relocating the CBRE storage 
containers and moving the Ark Burlington Arcade 
Academy containers to their new location to allow the 
site haul road to be established. The drainage diversion 
works to the service road will also start in earnest.

CONTACT US 
If you would like to get in touch, you can communicate 
with the site team using the contact details below:

Key site contacts
Stuart Yates, Project Director - 07584 408513
Tom Murphy, Senior Site Manager - 07740 488819

Project email
MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Works have commenced on site with the removal of the 
old site hoarding and replaced with herras fencing in 
preparation for the drainage diversion works commencing. 

The vibration monitors have been installed in their 
allocated locations and the noise and dust monitors have 
been set and baseline levels recorded.

We have carried out CCTV drainage surveys to record the 
condition of the drain runs to be retained, all of which 
required some extensive jetting to remove blockages and 
silt build up all the way down to Du Cane Road which 
was needed to allow the camera to operate. This jetting 
should now assist in improving the flow of these drains 
taking both foul and surface water off the campus.

The Energy Centre emergency stand-by generator has 
now been removed from site allowing the hoarding to 
be removed and the ground prepared in readiness to 
temporarily relocate the storage containers.

On site, we have prepared the ground for the temporary 
road across site for when the service road drainage is being 
diverted and we have carried out some trial holes across 
the site to determine existing foundation conditions.


